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Invitation to a personal exchange - cooperation/support between the city of Wesel
and Novomoskovsk

Dear Mayor Serhiy Rieznik,

thank you very much for the constructive, open dialogue.

We would like to meet you personally within the framework of the solidarity partnership
and the open exchange. Therefore, we cordially invite you to Wesel.

In addition to getting to know you personally, we would like to explore with you how the
Hanseatic City of Wesel can support Novomoskovsk.

We invite you to visit us in the period from 26 June to 05 July 2023.
We would be very pleased to receive a positive response from you.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact us in advance
(email: swen.coralic@wesel.de).

Yours sincerely
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Ulrike Westkamp
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